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Sisters,          

What an honor it has been working with all of you over the past two years. I have enjoyed 

sharing in all your accomplishments, fundraising efforts and sisterhood in your photos and stories in 

the Lady Hibernian Herald. I hope you have enjoyed receiving and reading about all the wonderful 

things your sisters have done across the country. Each edition is sent out with the deadline listed for 

the next issue. The next issue will be out in September. If you are not on our distribution list, please 

reach out to me at laohnationalnews@gmail.com and I can add you. Please continue to send all your 

articles and pictures to this email as well and they will be placed in the next edition. Since we now 

only have one page in the Hibernian Digest, I try to get what I can in each edition, but it is very limited  

We continue to use Constant Contact as a source to distribute information to our members. I 

add members to the distribution list as I receive them. We currently have 1200 members on our list.  

Once on our distribution list, you will also receive updates on webinars and other events that are 

sponsored by the LAOH. These are worthwhile opportunities to tune in and learn a little more about 

our heritage, Freedom for All Ireland causes, sessions with National Officers to become more 

knowledgeable in their area, and the Social Justice issues we stand for. If you think you should be 

receiving these but are not, please check your spam folder. Because we use Constant Contact, your 

provider may think it is spam. Please share any information you receive with your local division sisters 

to keep them informed of what is being shared.  

In our motto, 
 
 
Kim DePeaux 
Editor, Lady Hibernian Herald 
Assistant Editor, Hibernian Digest 
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